
Dear Colleagues, 

We are delighted to invite you to participate in our International Week: Strengthening 
Strategic and Structured Cooperation between Higher Education Institutions, taking 
place from May 12th to 16th. This initiative aims to foster collaboration, share best 
practices, and strengthen partnerships among institutions worldwide. 

Throughout the week, you will have the opportunity to engage in insightful keynote 
sessions, panel discussions, networking events, and cultural exchanges. This is an 
excellent occasion to connect with peers, explore new collaboration opportunities, and 
contribute to the advancement of higher education partnerships on a global scale. 

For more details and registration, 
visit: https://www.ipsantarem.pt/internacionalizacao/semana-internacional/ 

For any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at gmci@ipsantarem.pt or marlene.paulo@sc.ipsantarem.pt. 

Looking forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

Marlene Paulo  

International Mobillity and Cooperation Office 
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